

REPUBLIC OF VANUATU

OFFICE OF THE MARITIME ADMINISTRATOR

VANUATU INTERNATIONAL SHIPPING REGISTRY

Circular #014

Date: February 21, 2025

From: Saade Makhlouf President and CEO

Dear Valued Clients.

In accordance with the directives of the Maritime Administrator of the Vanuatu International Shipping Registry, all Blue Cards must now be issued in the name of the management company, Vanuatu Logistics and Administrative Services Ltd.

Furthermore, all existing Blue Cards that bear the name of the old management company, Vanuatu Maritime Services Ltd. must be renewed by insurance providers no later than **April 15**, **2025**.

Additionally, the renewal of Bunker Certificates must be requested directly from the Administration.

Please ensure compliance with these requirements at the earliest opportunity. Should you require any further information or assistance, do not hesitate to contact us.

Saade Makhlouf President and CEO

Vanuatu Logistics and Administrative Services Limited (VLAS) Administrator of the Vanuatu International Shipping Registry (VISR)